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Are you concerned about the many moral issues threatening our 
community, state, and nation today? There is a cultural battle 

raging in America and CWA is on the frontline protecting 
our values through prayer, education, and advocacy. 

Are you ready to join us in these efforts? 
 

Discover how together, through prayer and action, 
we can make a difference. 

 
The Hales Corners Prayer/Action Chapter meets the last 

Thursday of every month from 7 – 8:30 p.m. in Hales Corners. 
 

Thursday, June 25, will be the next meeting. 
We will be getting to know each other, discussing CWA’s 

core issues, and spending time in prayer. 
 

Make plans now to attend and be sure to invite a friend! 
My husband Rudi will be co-hosting with me so please be sure 

to bring your husbands and/or a friend. 
 

Please RSVP by June 23 for specific location. 
Contact Kara Esterhuizen at kkrestel424@gmail.com.  

 
Concerned Women for America is the nation’s largest public policy women’s 

organization with a rich history of over 40 years of helping our members across 
the country bring Biblical principles into all levels of public policy.  
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